
 

 

New Lunchtime Menu 

 A new menu is now on Parent Pay for meals after February half term 

(27th February) and has been sent home today for you to see. 

 You can now choose fillings for sandwiches and jacket potatoes. 

 Please make sure you place your meal via Parent Pay by the Thursday of 

the previous week. www.parentpay.com. The office can help you if you 

have lost your username and password. 

 
 

Free School Meals 
 

Are you eligible to apply for Free School Meals? Please Apply! 
Being eligible for a free school meal has many benefits for our children. It not 
only provides the learner with a midday meal but funds additional support and 
benefits directly to the family. The free meals can still be ordered on Parent Pay 
and will show as no charge. 
 

ALL Reception, Years 1 & 2 children receive a provided lunch but it MUST still 
be ordered via ParentPay.  This is different to the Free School Meal benefit 
which you must apply for to access the following: 

 Funding towards school trips including residential trips to Manor 
Adventure in Year 4 and Snowdonia in Year 6 

 Discounted rates for Music lessons from Year 3 

 £35 school uniform each school year 

 Additional Learning Support for individuals when needed 
 

Applications are made to Worcestershire County Council. An application form is 
attached to this letter for you to complete if you think you may be eligible.  The 
office staff will be more than happy to help any eligible parents/carers apply.  
You are welcome to pop in to the school office or phone 01299 403796. 

http://www.parentpay.com/

